ADJOURNMENT
Commissioner Evans thanked Chairman Slaughter and County Clerk, Paige Dukes, for their
assistance in hosting a stakeholder meeting for those working with the homeless population in
Lowndes County.

Chairman Slaughter recognized the presence of Leadership Lowndes Youth League class members.

Commissioner Orenstein made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Vice Chairman Marshall second.
Chairman Slaughter adjourned the regular meeting at 6:14 p.m.



